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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
2:16:13	PM	
	
I	would	like	to	express	my	strong	support	for	a	regulated	and	fair	solar	feed	in	
tariff,	that	reflects	the	true	value	of	solar	and	the	commitment	of	tens	of	
thousands	of	rooftop	solar	providers.	
Yours	faithfully,	Stephen	Lansdowne	
	
Stephen	Lansdowne		

	
Postcode:	2204	
	
	




